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perish, but have everlasting life". John Ch 3v16 

25 April 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Yesterday the school held its Easter Worship at Holy Trinity Church. The children enjoyed the walk with their 

buddies up to the Church and they looked amazing as they walked up the hill to the Church. 

We began the service by celebrating the Governor Awards. Mr Kirby, the Chair of Governors, joined me in 

presenting awards to Rudraksh, Arthur, Henry, Freddie and Tiara. These children have demonstrated 

excellent learning behaviours as well as been outstanding examples of following our Golden Rules. 

The children told the story of Easter through their songs and art work. Each year group followed their 

presentation with a thoughtful prayer which reflected their part of the story. The Year 4 Choir sang 

beautifully.  Many thanks to all the children and staff for working so hard to give confident and thoughtful 

contributions. Thank you to the many parents and friends of the school who attended the service. It was 

lovely to see so many of you there. 

Today the children enjoyed an Easter Egg Hunt run by volunteers from the TSSSA. The children thoroughly 

enjoyed the excitement of this Easter event and many thanks go to the volunteers who ran it. 

Rags to Riches 

Thank you to everyone who donated bags of unwanted items for the Rags to Riches Collection and to TSSSA 
volunteers who organised this. The collection raised £79 for TSSSA funds. 

Maths Workshops 

Next week we are running parent and carer workshops to support the learning of Mathematics in school. 

Please come and find out more about how your children learn maths, what the expectations for your year 

group are and how to support with maths homework, particularly looking at maths calculations. The school 

will be able to provide supervision to children and their school aged siblings during the workshops. The dates 

and times are detailed below. 

If you are attending any of the sessions, please collect your child in the normal way at 3.15pm unless they 

are booked into After School Club or in an extra curricular club. When the bell rings to clear the playground 

just before 3.30pm we ask all adults attending the workshops to enter the school via the Year 1 exit door 

onto the playground.  Parents will be taken to the classroom for the presentation and children who need 

care during the workshop will also be picked up at this point.  Please note that the session will start promptly 

just after 3.30pm.  The presentation is expected to last for approximately an hour.  Parents can collect their 

children at the end of the session and we ask that you exit the school through the front door. We will be 
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running After School Club and a variety of our extra curricular clubs next week so it is important that these 

instructions are followed so that everyone is kept safe. Thank you. 

PINS Project (Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools) 

Please find attached to this newsletter an update on our participation with the PINS project in school. There 

is a second parent survey to complete also coming out today. Please see the attachment to register your 

response. 

Children’s Sponsored Cross Country Run 

On Thursday 08 May we will be holding our, now traditional, Cross Country event at Stovell Field (opposite 

Windsor Leisure Centre).  All children will need to arrive in their PE kit  and be dropped off to their class 

teacher at 8.45am in time for registration at Stovell Fields.  Those children who are in Before School Club will 

be taken to the field by school staff. If you need to use the club, please make sure children is booked on and 

arrive at school by 8.30am.  Each child will be invited to either run or walk either one or two laps of the field 

depending on their age.  We warmly welcome parents, carers and grandparents to stay, watch and even join 

in the event.  After the children have run there will be an opportunity for parents to run too, so come 

prepared if you wish to participate! 

This is a great opportunity to sponsor the children to raise much needed funds for our school - please ask 
grandparents, aunts, uncles, etc. by using the link below: 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/trinity-st-stephen-25 

Finally, it is Year 4’s turn to share their Peek of the Week with us. Please take a look at the blogs on the 

website. 

I look forward to working with you during my final term at the school.  

Kind regards, 

 

Important Dates: 

28 April 2025 Reception Maths Workshop, starting at 3.15pm 

29 April 2025 Year 1 Maths Workshop, starting at 3.15pm 

30 April 2025 Year 3 and 4 Maths Workshop, starting at 3.15pm 

01 May 2025 Year 2 Maths Workshop, starting at 3.15pm 

05 May 2025 SCHOOL CLOSED - May Bank Holiday  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/trinity-st-stephen-25?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL&utm_campaign=015
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08 May 2025 Cross Country Event hosted at Stovell Field 

We ask that children are dropped off at Stovell Field at 8.45am. Breakfast Club 

children will be walked to the field before the start of the school day. 

Parents are welcome to stay and watch. There will be an opportunity for 

parents to run if they would like to. 

14,15,16 May 2025 Year 4 Residential to High Ashurst, Surrey 

20 May 2025 Reception Class on School Trip to Odds Farm Park 

20 May 2025 Year 1 Class Assembly at St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 9am 

22 May 2025 Family Worship at 9am 

23 May 2025 SCHOOL CLOSED In Service Training Day 

26-30 May 2025 SCHOOL CLOSED May Half Term 

02 June 2025 Term Starts 

05 June 2025 Whole School Photograph 

10 June 2025 Year 3 to visit the Natural History Museum 

19 June 2025 Sports Day 

We ask that children are dropped off at Stovell Field at 8.45am. Breakfast Club 

children will be walked to the field before the start of the school day. 

Parents are welcome to stay and watch.  

We welcome Mrs Linda Stay, the school’s new headteacher, who will be 

joining us on the field during the event. 

24 June 2025 Music Festival at The Hexagon, Reading Year 3 and 4 

28 June 2025 TSSSA Summer Fair 

02 July 2025 1.30pm Year 4 Production 

03 July 2025 Year 1 to visit Whipsnade Zoo 

03 July 2025 4.30pm Year 4 Production 

19 July 2025 Party in the Playground 
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22 July 2025 Leavers Service, St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 2pm 

23 July 2025 Final Day of Term. School finishes at 3.15pm 

 


